
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 10th January 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored a picture about the Gospels in the Bible, discussing many stories about 

Jesus and then what is special to us. 

In English, we begun our story of Charlotte’s Web by exploring the characters of Fern and Mr 

Arable and their relationship with each other. 

In Maths, we have looked at factor pairs, multiplied and divided by 10 and 100 and multiplied 3 

numbers together. 

In History, we looked at how the Stone Age links to our new topic of the Iron Age and 

recapped what we could remember about the Stone Age. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Vihaan and Rehan for their great English responses about the characters 

in Charlotte’s web 

Headteacher's Award: Georgie for perseverance and independence to get a dictionary 

without being told when she didn’t know how to spell a word and Rosie for showing love for her 

learning and sharing her knowledge with the class.  

Shining Stars: Zakir x2, Wilf, Rosie, James, Georgie 

Pupil Voice: “Oh I actually understand that now, makes so much sense” – referring to 

multiplying 3 numbers together. 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 13th January – If you want to bring in a book with the theme of animals, farm or 

friendship then please do as we will be looking at them on Monday. Swimming for Year 3. Dojo 

me if there are any problems 

Thursday 16th January – Farm School for Year 4 – wrap up warm. 


